
 

Kristīne Černaja-Mežmale 

Chairwoman of the Financial and Capital Market Commission 

Parliament of Latvia has appointed Kristīne Černaja-Mežmale as the temporary 

Chairwoman of the FCMC as of 15 July 2019. 

Her professional experience is closely related to the financial sector and to the 

supervision of financial market participants. Ms Černaja-Mežmale has been working in 

FCMC since 18 August 2017. As of 2018, she had been the head of Monetary Financial 

Institutions Operations Analysis Division of Supervision Department. Previously, she 

was Deputy Head of Monetary Financial Institutions Operations Analysis Division 

regarding the supervision of significant institutions.  

Prior the FCMC, from 2006 to 2017 Ms Černaja-Mežmale had been employed with 

“Swedbank” AS in credit risks control area, and since 2009 she held the position of 

internal auditor in Swedbank Group, where she led group-wide audits in governance, risk 

management and compliance area. 

Ms Černaja-Mežmale holds Master’s Degree in Finance from BA School of Business and 

Finance (2004). 

 


